
From: lewis derosa <lewisderosa@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 3:31 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: APPROVE NORTHERN PASS  
  
lewis derosa 
41 pitman rd 
e hampstead, NH 03826 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
IT IS CRITICAL TO APPROVE Northern Pass and get clean hydro power to reduce costs in New England and particularly New 
Hampshire.  High electric prices are bankrupting business like Polartec and driving business to the south.  We are losing jobs.  This is 
a no brainer decision.  There is no footprint and people who oppose this project have lost their minds. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
lewis derosa 
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